

North Suburban Water Works Association

April 21, 2020

The governing board of the North Suburban Water Works Association including the golf committee on Thursday April 2nd, 2020 due to the current CoVid-19 health concerns and uncertainty **CANCELED** this year's **golf outing** that was scheduled to take place on **July 8th**, **2020**.

The board and the NSWWA Golf Committee are committed to ensuring the health and wellbeing of our membership base, and our social and ethical responsibility to minimize the spread of COVID-19. We're especially proud of the work that our membership base has been doing to ensure the quality and availability of safe drinking water during these difficult times. We appreciate everyone's cooperation and understanding. The monthly meetings will be addressed and decided on a month to month basis. We will continue to keep our membership base up to date with important information. Thank you all for everyone's hard work and please stay safe!

Sincerely,

North Suburban Water Works Association Board & Golf Committee